
 

 
Dear Members of the Community, 
 
I am writing to you regarding some exciting opportunities that are being presented with the current 
state government initiative Pick My Project, and specifically to highlight to you three projects that 
will benefit directly the education of young people attending Castlemaine Secondary College. 
 
The Pick My Project initiative has 20 million dollars to spread across successful projects throughout 
the state. It has shortlisted over 2000 projects in Victoria, and over 170 projects are within a 30 km 
radius of Castlemaine. 
 
In order to participate you must set up an account on-line and then select three projects. The 
instructions are on the reverse side of this sheet. Although I have highlighted the three projects I 
think benefit our students directly, I encourage you to look through the list of all projects on-line and 
select three that you find appealing. 
 
If you are not very comfortable with technology our VCAL students will be setting up ‘Help-Stations’ 
at the following locations: 
 

• Sat  25th August at Goldfields Track Café Harcourt  10am-2pm 
• Thurs 30th August at Maxi IGA  11am-2pm 
• Sat 1st Sept at Maxi IGA 10am-2pm 
• Wed 5th Sept at Stamps Café Campbells Creek 10am-2pm 

 
I encourage you to participate in this activity and help Castlemaine secure funding for worthwhile 
local projects. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Paul Frye – Principal  
 

 

 


